Preferred Communication Method: E-mail

Utility: Toronto Hydro 

Marketer/Retailer: 

Best time to reach: No Preference

I have copied an email exchange(below) that I had 

with Toronto Hydro over its plans to pass along charges for voltage leakage inspection 

to customers. Please note I'm very opposed to this move and I beleive that consumers 

should not have to pay for the cost of doing business. 

Dear Greg Flood,

 

Thank 

you for your recent email.

 

Our rates currently includes the cost of maintaining 

a reliable and safe distribution system.  This was an unforseen cost - but it was 

incurred in order to make our distribution system safe, therefore, we have applied 

to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) to recover this cost.

 

Should you require further 

assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our Customer Care Department at 416-542-8000, 

8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday (excluding statutory holidays) or email 

us at contactus@torontohydro.com .

 

Regards,

Cecilia

 

 

 

Toronto Hydro 

Electric System

Customer Care Operation

ContactUs E-mail processing center

ContactUs@torontohydro.com

416-542-8000

 

 

 

"Receive and pay your hydro bills online with our new eBilling 

service!"

Visit us at www.torontohydro.com/eBills

>>> Greg Flood <floodieman@gmail.com>

8/19/2009 11:34 PM >>>

Toronto Hydro,

I'm concerned about a recent media report 

that indicated that Toronto

Hydro is passing along charges for the inspection of 

voltage leakage

that resulted in the death of dogs. Please clarify if this is the 

case

and if so what is the rational behind this decision? From my

perspective this 

would be the cost of doing business and how do you

justify passing the cost onto 

consumers? It is Toronto Hydro

responsibility to ensure that hydro is delivered 

to Torontians in a

safe and effective manner. I pay my bill to ensure that my lights 

are

on and also ensure that electricity arrives at my house in a safe

manner.

Again I hope that the media report I heard was an error and you could

shed some 

info on this issue. In the end if the media report is true.

I'm  very opposed to 

this move and will consider taking my business to

another provider.

I look forward 

to your prompted response.

Greg Flood

+1 (416) 767-2848

floodieman@gmail.com
476 Jane St.

Toronto ON  M6S 4A2
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